Dear Fifth Grade Students,

Below is a small fifth-grade supply list of items that need to be brought to
school on the first day of classes. Please make sure all items brought to school
are labeled with your name in permanent marker including your uniforms,
P.E. clothes, water bottles, and lunch boxes.

On that first day, you will also bring your completed summer math packet
and your completed summer reading log.

We hope you have a relaxing and fun-filled summer vacation. We’re
looking forward to seeing you in August!

Dr. Teller and Ms. Hayward

Fifth Grade Supply List

e 1 backpack - please remember backpacks must fit in cubbies

Cubbies measure 17” deep, 12” wide, and 15.5” high.

St. Michael’s school does provide Homework Assignment Books, an organizer
("Suitcases') to organize/file papers, and all other necessary school supplies.

Students are encouraged to bring hats and/or sunglasses to wear during recess. We
strongly encourage each student to bring a reusable labeled water bottle every day.




